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Program Questions 
 

Q 1). One of the deliverables for RFP #24-004 is “In partnership with 
NYSILC during the second year of the contract, October 1, 2025 – 
September 30, 2026 - b. Coordinate a targeted statewide public education 
campaign addressing a unique, emerging advocacy concern to the 
disability community. The campaign may address such topics as the 
implications for people with disabilities of legislation allowing for physician 
assisted suicide options, and may include strategies such as use of 
brochures, flyers, press releases, letters to the editor, and other 
communication options.”  
 
This is not an objective of the 2024-27 SPIL and there is no funding 
included in year two of the contract to fund this activity. This was an 
objective of the 2017-19 SPIL and included in the 2016 Coordination RFP 
with funding. Can this deliverable be removed from the current RFP #24-
004 and the contract that results from it? 
 
A: Deliverable 5.b. has been removed from the RFP and the points 
redistributed. The updated RFP is reposted on the  ACCES 
Procurement Opportunities website. 
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